
Submitter: Lena Matthews 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Human Services 

Measure: HB4079 

I am writing to express my opposition the HB 4079. Under all the current mandates 

and this I am tempted to move to a more favorable state. This bill gives me another 

reason to consider such a move. I believe this will have devastating effects on small 

businesses, which are already suffering due to current mandates. 

 

This will also open the way for a standard sales tax.  

 

Therefore I request that you please vote NO on HB 4079 

 


